
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      August 31, 2015 

Contact: Representative Joel Kitchens     (608) 266-5350 

 

Rep. Kitchens Announces Washington Island Listening Session 

 

Madison – State Representative Joel Kitchens (R-Sturgeon Bay) today announced a listening 

session to be held on Washington Island. The mission of this session is to connect with 

constituents to discuss issues and concerns that directly impact the 1st Assembly District. 

 

“The Assembly is currently on break following the passage of the 2015-17 biennial budget and 

this is a good time to meet with constituents face-to-face,” said Rep. Kitchens. “It is my wish to 

hear directly from the citizens of the district and continue representing them to the best of my 

ability.”  

 

Rep. Kitchens will be available to meet with constituents at the location and time listed below: 

 

Washington Island Listening Session 

Where: The Danish Mill 

When: Tuesday, September 8th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
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